Green Lake AIS Project No. AEPP-225-10
Final Report
Soil Project
Soil test planning began with a meeting on June 5, 2010.  Three lake association members, Ron and Sherree Nordin and Linda Gott volunteered to do the testing.

Following the meeting, a letter was sent to all Green Lake property owners stating the soil testing would begin June 14, 2010.  The letter explained the testing procedure and clarified the tests were optional for their property.

There are approximately 80 properties on Green Lake.  It was decided to test every other property for a total of 40 tests.  The testing continued through June 18.  Samples were then mailed on June 25 for lab analysis.

The analysis showing the levels of pH, Phosphorous and Potassium are as follows:  


pH:  6 properties were very low, 27 were low and 7 were medium.


Phosphorous:  1 property was medium, 1 was optimum and 38 were high.


Potassium:  14 properties were very low, 1 was low, 14 were medium and 5 were high.

Note:  The two properties not high in phosphorous have received additional top soil.

Results of the testing were mailed to test recipients on August 12, 2010.

Lab analysis was done by UW-Department of Soil Science Lab in Marshfield, WI.


Addendums: 
a) Soil Test Report Sample




b) Property Owner’s Letter




c) Soil Test Results Letter
